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A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Wednesday 
September 20,2017 at 7:00 PM, at 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York to review budget.

Present were Mayor Dean A London, Trustees Eileen S Banker, Stan Farone and Mattea Navarra. The 
Water Treatment Plant Chief Operator Kevin Miller was also present.' Trustee Pete Sidari was absent.

Mayor Dean A London opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 7:00 PM.

SPECIAL MEETING
Moved by Trustee Farone and seconded by Trustee Navarra to hold a Special Meeting on Wednesday 
October 18,2017 at 7:00PM to continue discussing the June 1,2018 budget.

CARRIED
4 Ayes ONays

BUDGET DISCUSSION
The Board of Trustees discussed the following regarding the budget:

Purchase of a new vacuum truck
Replacement of water lines on South Clinton and West Academy 
Consolidating purchasing of paper, office supplies, cleaning supplies 
Repair to water tank at 5 comers
Doing land applying right from the Water Treatment Plant (instead of taking to Pollution Control 

Plant then land apply)
Linda to check when the payments will start for the latest fire truck 
Putting cost of crossing guard back in the June 1,2018 budget
Having Department Heads list their short term and long term goals and having it ready by the 

October 18th meeting

MEETING ADJOURNED
Moved by Trustee Farone and second by Trustee Banker that there being no further business, meeting is 
hereby adjourned at 7:53 PM.

CARRIED
ONays4 Ayes

Respectfully submitted,

Linda K Babcock 
Clerk-Treasurer


